
06/05/2021 

MR Jason Mainwaring 
8301 / 2 - 10 Mooramba RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
dawgclan@hotmail.com 

RE: Mod2021/0226 - 615 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

Hi Team,

I note in the submission there looks to be a reduction in car parking conditions for this new 
development.

I believe this is a significant problem given there is a severe shortage of street parking in this 
area which may soon be reduce further with the Councils recent assessment that parking 
should be stopped on May Road between Victor Road and Mooramba Road (Reference 
TrP2021/00273).

I therefore have concerns with the DA request to reduce parking on the premises as this will 
add further strain to an already strained environment. 

Sent: 6/05/2021 11:20:42 AM
Subject: Online Submission


